Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: January 27, 2015, 4:30 p.m. – 6:00 p.m.
PLACE: Lighthouse Baptist Church, 14251 Chancellor Blvd., Port Charlotte, FL
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: US 41 from Enterprise Drive to the Sarasota/Charlotte County line (to Salford Boulevard). This 3.6 mile project includes expanding the road from four to six lanes, making roadway drainage improvements, installing water and sewer lines, and replacing signals at Enterprise Drive, Toledo Blade Boulevard and S. Cranberry/Cornelius Boulevards.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Kris Cella, Public Information Officer at 1(877)496-1076 or by email: Kris.Cella@dot.state.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Kris Cella, Public Information Officer at 1(877)496-1076 or by email: Kris.Cella@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Kris Cella, Public Information Officer at (877)496-1076 or by email: Kris.Cella@dot.state.fl.us.
